
January 2024 Newsletter 

 

RSVP By Friday, January 19th—www.roll-call.org  

As a reminder:  Only service animals may be brought into the luncheon.   

LUNCHEON—Friday, January 26th 

UPCOMING LUNCHEON 

February—Don Graves, WWII, IWO Jima 

March—Shiloh Harris, Operation Iraqi Freedom 

April—Allen West, Tentative 

The January luncheon will be in 3 parts.   

Part 1:  The Presentation of the French Legion of Merit to WWII Veteran and Roll Call   

member Vernon Mitchell.  We will have representatives from France with us to make the 

presentation. 

Part 2:  The reading of the Vietnam Commemoration Certificate and presentation of pins to 

those who have not yet been pinned.  After, we would like all Vietnam Era Veterans to   

gather for a group picture.   

Part 3:  Close out of Operation Paul Swartz with Mike Reppert.   

As you can see, this will be a busy luncheon!  We will be making a few changes in how we 

enter the hall this month as well.  To ensure those who did RSVP have a seat, the official 

check in will be at the entrance to the hall in the lobby by the restrooms.  All those     

coming in (veterans, family, friends, visitors, and volunteers) must be registered and  

check-in.  Nametags will still be picked up in the other building.  If you do not receive a 

nametag or have a shirt with your information on it, no need to stop in there.   

Those not on the RSVP list will be asked to wait until 1125 to be let in if there are seats 

available.  We have just had too many without a seat who did RSVP because they were 

taken by those who didn’t.  To aid, I’ve attached a copy of the RSVP list for you to check.   



Like us on Facebook @rollcallFTW  

Website:  https://roll-call.org 

 

President—Mary Staffeld      Board Member—Roy Davis 

Vice President—Mark Donahew  Board Member—Judy Choate 

Secretary—Kim Hingen              Board Member—vacant  

Treasurer—Dana Link                Board Member—Steve Gross 

Board Member—Jeff  Hingen   Board Member—vacant 

 

 

Owings Auto 

 

 

 

2024 Luncheon 
Dates 
1/26 
2/23 
3/22 
4/26 
5/24 
6/28 

7/None 
8/23 
9/27 

10/25 
11/15 
12/6 

Mark your  
calendars! 

Our sponsors!  

(listing to be updated shortly to 

reflect 2024 Sponsors) 

Have you ever considered learning how to operate a Ham Radio?   
In the days and times we live it might not be a bad idea to 

know how.  It has also been shown to be of benefit to those 

who suffer from PTSD.  Our very own Rex King has offered to 

hold some weekend classes to allow members to get         

qualified.  Please let us know if you are interested by emailing 

info@roll-call.org so we can connect you to Rex.   

For those Vietnam Era Veterans who wish to be pinned at the luncheon, please email us 
with your name at info@roll-call.org.   

The Veterans Breakfast Club (not to be confused with 

the monthly gathering Bethany Harrell is hosting) is a 

national organization that puts on online events that 

our members can join.  In addition, they send their 

magazine to our birthday lists.  Check them out online 

to see if there is an event you are interested in!  They 

might even put you on the air! 

www.vetransbreakfastclub.org 

Coming up: 


